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During February, work progressed on schedule on
preparations to present the course "Remote Sensing for
Mineral Specialists' beginning March 24, 1980, Instructors
for the course have spent their designated time preparing
lectures and laboratory exercises, and assembling and creating
the visual aids needed. Approximately 907 of the needed
imagery is now in-house.

As of the end of February, all arrangements for the
use of facilities at BLM have been concluded, including a
room for training and audio-visual equipment. Video-taping
arrangements are yet to be resolved.

During February, also, arrangements were completed for
hiring Donna K. Scholz on the project as a consultant. The
necessary contractual paper work has now been completed on
those arrangements.




